
 

      

17th May 2022 

 

Dear Travel Partner, 

 

          Jetstar Asia updated menu and resumption of cash collection onboard 

 

You can now pre-purchase meals and drinks online and we strongly recommend you to pre-

order meals for your customers up to 24 hours before departure. We have also resumed cash 

collection onboard, do encourage your customers to download our new menu before they 

depart. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


